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11 May 2014 
 
Thank you for your support of HOPE worldwide (Australia). Here is an update from a recent 
HOPE workshop and HOPE board meeting that took place on 3rd and 4th of May 2014: 
 
1. Richard Parrott stepped down from the HOPE board as President and Graham Gumley 
was appointed by the Board to be the new President. 
2. The Day of giving around ANZAC Day was a great success and raised a lot of funds for 
PNG- around $17,500! Approx- Brisbane- $2,000, Melbourne $3,000, Sydney $10,000, 
Goldcoast $450, Perth $2,000, New Zealand TBA. We are looking to rebuild a clinic in the 
Highlands and have nearly reached the our target (around $30K). Thank everyone for their 
generosity! 
3. We are planning a  HOPE Volunteer Corps to Papua New Guinea from 30th Nov 2014. Two 
groups- one to Port Moresby (7 days) and a second more adventurous group to the 
Highlands (11-14 days). Details TBA. Interested individuals to contact Mark Timlin. 
4. HOPE Youth Corps- possibly a half day service project at the New Zealand Teen retreat in 
Jan 2015- to be confirmed. Fiji possibly the year after. 
5. Local programs- plan to start local service projects in our churches and appoint a 'HOPE 
Rep' in every church to facilitate this. HOPE will conduct a workshop at the next SPA 
conference this Sept in Melbourne. 
6. HOPE AGM- likely to have this in Brisbane in Aug/Sept 2014. 
7. HOPE PNG- Mark Timlin and John Hancel due to make a joint trip to PNG end June/early 
July to strengthen the HOPE/Church relationship and guide the future direction of programs 
8. Below is the 2013 annual report from HOPE  worldwide Papua New Guinea. 
If you have any questions or require any more information, please email me or give me a 
call! 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Mark Timlin 
Country Director 
Mob: 0434168945 
 

Address: 19 Chandler Road, Glen Waverley, Victoria 3150 
Phone #: +61 (2) 98681980; Fax #: +61 (2) 98685281 

web: www.hopewwaustralia.org.au 
ABN #: 70 062 075 218 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 


